
Agenda for Regular Meeting 
Of the 

Baldwinsville Boys Lacrosse Booster Club 
Wednesday February 11, 2014 

 
 

SECRETARY’S REPORT: 
Secretary’s Minutes were approved 
 
 
PRESIDENT’S REPORT:   
  
HUDL – Hugh purchased 
Player Parent – Feb 25th – Hugh will meet with Matt to review the details 
Haven’t heard from Greg on the apparel store 
Scrimmage refs are going to be coordinated through the school 
After player parent meeting Hugh will assign people to the concession stand and if 
they can’t make it then they will need to find someone to work.  
People should go to district site to do paperwork on line – Family ID 
Program – Hugh has some of the contacts that we’ll need to coordinate with  
Need someone to chair the SU Lacreosse Game – need someone to coordinate 
      4 chaperones per team  
Game day helpers – have an announcers.  Mike Stolicker will be score board Dave 
Gullen volunteered for penalty box.  
Hugh will order box frames for jerseys ahead of time – then will order jerseys with 
name and number on the back 
Bolton event raised just under $20,000 
 
Our budget is pretty close.  Should we get Shooter shirts?  Or should those be paid 
for by kids.  
 Can we do payment plan?  
 Can we buy something less? 
 Hugh will speak with Matt 
 
Hugh will speak to the AD about next year when the field is not usable to confirm 
that the School System will pay for rental of field space for practices and games 
 
May 9th for Ford fundraising – not confirmed yet, but should come through soon.  
 
 
 
 
COACH’S REPORT:    
 
Matt not in attendance – Hugh reviewed Matt’s notes 
 
Jones Rd. Tues March 3rd and March 5th – 10-12 graders 3 to 4:30 grades  7-9 5pm -
7pm 



Cost $660.  Have 120 kids – Cost will be around $15.   Vote – approved  Hugh will set 
up on line registration. 
 
Scrimmage at Solvay against JD – March 18th.   Matt wants league refs – 2 for Varsity 
and 2 for JV.  
 Will JD pitch in? 
 Vote to approve not to exceed $400.  Approved 
 
Pinneys and Shorts in the works be ready for season 
 
Coach clinic March 8th at Pine Grove 
 
AD had taken care of school Cascade helmets.  Students/Parents will have to get 
their own done 
 
Notes from Gene Hunter: 
Will have youth boys practice with school teams and then will have pizza with teams 
Want to have pinball lacrosse at half time of varsity game 

Maybe May 9th?  
 
 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT:   
 
In Bank $19681 
Still to deposit $7400 
Total $27081 
Liabilities coming due gives us $4,321 unrestricted 
 
 
 
FUND RAISING UPDATE:    
 
Greg not in attendance – no report 
Need commitment from Matt on how many on the team 
 
TOURNAMENT UPDATE:    
No update 
 
 
NEW  BUSINESS:   
 
Adjourn 7:23 
 
NEXT MEETING:   Wednesday March 11th  Durgee JHS room 204  
 
 


